
PUBLIC NOTICE 

March Ordinary Council Meeting 2022 

Change of Meeting Date 

Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996 

The Shire of Merredin wishes to advise that the March Ordinary Council Meeting to be held 

at 4.00pm on Tuesday, 22 March 2022, has been rescheduled. 

The new date for the March Ordinary Council Meeting is as follows; 

• Tuesday, 29 March 2022 at 4pm

Members of the public are welcome to attend the Council Chambers located on the corner 

of King and Barrack Streets, the meeting will have an optional Zoom attendance for 

Councillors impacted by COVID.  

For further information, please contact Meg Wyatt, Acting Executive Assistant at the Shire 

of Merredin, on (08) 9041 1611 or by email at ea@merredin.wa.gov.au. 

Lisa Clack 

Chief Executive Officer 

18 March 2022 
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